
 
 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING ON REDISTRICTING OF WARDS WITHIN THE CITY OF 
DIAMONDHEAD 

 
The Diamondhead City Council will hold a public hearing on its re-evaluating of election districts in 
furtherance of the 2020 Census.  The Public Hearing will be held August 15, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in Council 
Chambers at City Hall located at 5000 Diamondhead Circle.    Based on the results of the evaluation of 
the 2020 Census data and current ward maps, the City Council has expressed its intention to not 
redistrict.  The current ward maps are available for review at www.diamondhead.ms.gov or by visiting 
City Hall at 5000 Diamondhead Circle. 
 
Any citizen of the City of Diamondhead is invited to attend this public hearing on the re-evaluation of 
election districts and will be allowed to speak for a reasonable amount of time and offer tangible 
evidence before any vote is taken. 
 

Jeannie Klein 
City Clerk 
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